
 

 


	Letter_Text B: Dear Family & Friends,

Imagine a child you love is sick. They are stuck in the hospital for weeks and even months on end; enduring painful treatments and emotional turmoil. Unfortunately, there are many children and families that are experiencing this nightmare right now.

Did you know that over 15,000 children are diagnosed with cancer every year in the United States? These could be our kids. Cancer does not discriminate. I have decided to show my support for kids battling cancer by shaving my head at the One Mission Buzz Off this coming June.

Getting through treatment is tough physically, emotionally and financially on pediatric cancer patients and their families. The funds raised from the Buzz Off will make life easier for them by funding programs that reduce stress, restore joy, and give kids and their loved ones the support they need to get through the daily challenges of treatment.

I need your help! It’s easy and so important to contribute to this cause. You may give in one of two ways:

Make a gift online – it’s fast, simple and totally secure:
(Insert link to fundraising page here)

Write a check payable to “One Mission” and send it directly to me at:
(insert your address here)

Remember to check with your company’s HR Department to find out if they will match your gift to double your impact and help even more patients and families.

Thank you again for your support. I appreciate it deeply.

All the best,
(Sign your name here)



All donations are tax deductible to the extent allowed by the Internal Revenue Code.



